~ HOUSE OF COMMONS

From: Evelyn M. King, M.P.

2%3prd February, 1965.

Dear Minister,

I enclose two letters from the Rev. Dennis
Coles who has written to me, I wonder if you
would care to comment?

Yours sincerely,

(SGD.) EVELYN KING,

The Minister for Education
for Northern Ireland,

Stormont,
Belfast,
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